
From: Clark, Charity
To: cwestnhvt@aol.com
Subject: Public records request
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 1:39:02 PM

Dear Christopher,
 
I understand that you seek records concerning a case that was in the Washington County family
court. The Attorney General’s Office would not be the custodian of such records, and I would refer
you to the court for this request.
 
Best,
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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